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Exhibit 9:  Construction Management Plan 
 
 
The proposed project involves the construction of a new building addition at an existing, public 
works facility located at 250 Canco Road.  The City of Portland Department of Public Buildings 
will manage the construction of the project.  The City anticipates soliciting public bids for the 
building.  Once a building contractor is selected, the City will initiate construction.   The 
Department of Public Buildings (Aaron Shields) will administer and manage project 
construction.  It is anticipated that construction will begin in the early spring of 2018 and be 
completed by mid to late summer of 2018.  The City will be responsible for coordinating the 
work and ensuring that proper erosion and drainage control measures are maintained 
throughout construction. 


